
 

January 25, 2012 

 

REVISED 

 

 

The Honorable Vicki Schmidt, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

Statehouse, Room 552-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Schmidt: 

 

 SUBJECT: Revised Fiscal Note for SB 211 by Senate Committee on Public Health 

and Welfare 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following revised fiscal note concerning SB 211 

is respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 211 would allow a pharmacist to provide a three-month supply of a legend drug that 

is not a controlled substance or psychotherapeutic drug when a practitioner has written a 

prescription that includes a sufficient number of refills for a three-month supply. 

 

 Since the original fiscal effect statement was issued, the Board of Pharmacy has provided 

updated information on the fiscal effect of this bill.  The Board of Pharmacy indicates that SB 

211 would have no fiscal effect on state revenues or expenditures. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Debra Billingsley, Pharmacy 


